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The institution collects feedback on curriculum aspects and courses from different 

stakeholders such as students, alumni, faculty and employers. Once the feedback is analyzed 

and valuable suggestions given were considered and necessary actions was executed. 

 

Thus the feedback given by the stakeholders were analyzed and suitable action was 

taken so as to satisfy their expectations. Each department has the Board of Studies (BoS) 

meeting twice a year. Feedback collected from the stakeholders were put forward to the 

committee for consideration and the recommendations were implemented. This further 

helped us to improvise our curriculum as per the expectations of the stakeholders. 
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Sr. No. Suggestions Action Taken 

1 
Curriculum may be revised as per the 
industry demand 

Skill based courses relevant to industry 
requirements are included in syllabus. 

2 

Students suggested the need for job 
oriented courses, training for facing 
interviews during campus selection. 
They also requested to provide career 
guidance and expert talks by 
industrialists. 

Industry required skill based courses 
was introduced. Interview training 
sessions was arranged. Indo-US career 
guidance cell was established in the 
campus to guide the students about the 
interview soft skills and techniques. For 
development of communication ability, 
the academic enhancement course is 
introduced in the CBCS syllabus from 
2021-2022. 

3 
Library facilities must be improved to 
meet the current requirement of the 
students to enable efficient learning. 

Our Library was equipped with 
INFLIBNET, KNIMBUS and many more 
other student centric knowledge 
resources which is helpful for them in 
online learning. 

4 
Students suggested the need of post-
graduation course in the subject of 
English 

The mentioned recommendation was 
forwarded to BOS in the subject of 
English. The MA programme in English 
was authorized and scheduled to begin 
the next academic year in response to 
popular demand. 


